
 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Shasta Local Agency 
Formation Commission for Thursday, February 6, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. has been 
cancelled. The next regular LAFCo meeting will be held on Thursday, April 3, 2025, 
at 9:00 a.m. at the City of Redding Council Chambers. 
 
Dated: January 31, 2025 
 
 

 
Krystle Heaney, AICP 
Executive Officer 


